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Request for Proposal P-01-2016 

Town of Deep River and the Town of Laurentian Hills 

Broadband Internet  
 
 

 

Request for Proposals are being are being called by the County of Peterborough on behalf of the 
EORN (the Eastern Ontario Regional Network) for the Town of Laurentian Hills and the Town of 
Deep River.    
 
EORN is providing procurement (County of Peterborough) and technical support to The Town of 
Deep River and the Town of Laurentian Hills to assist in their objective of bringing world class 
broadband to residents and businesses of this community. 
 
 
Bids must be submitted on forms supplied by the County of Peterborough.  Forms are available from 
Sheridan Graham, Director, and Corporate Projects & Services via email 
sgraham@county.peterborough.on.ca or can be obtained from 
www.biddingo.com/peterboroughcounty.  
 

There will be a mandatory bidders meeting on Tuesday, December 6 – 10:00 a.m. in Belleville at 

the County of Hastings offices 235 Pinnacle Street, Belleville - (room TBA).  Potential bidders are 
required to attend – preferably in person or by conference call: 
 
Call-In:  1-866-602-5091  
ID: 7288487 
 
Proposals will only be accepted from bidders who are in attendance at this meeting and will be 
required to sign the attendance sheet. 
 

Sealed bids marked as to their contents will be received no later than 2:00:00 PM local time, 

Tuesday, January 10
th
, 2017. 

 
 


